
WITNEY TRAFFIC ADVISORY COMMITTEE – 14 JANUARY 2020 A415 Ducklington Lane 
Consultation 
 

 

RE: CONSULTATION – A415 Ducklington Lane (Witney) - Proposed 30mph Speed Limit 
extension and Prohibition of Vehicles 
 
We are writing to seek your views on the proposal to extend the 30mph speed limit, south on 
the A415 Ducklington Lane and introduce a “No Right Turn” prohibition (i.e. only left turns 
permitted) for traffic entering on the east side of the A415 Ducklington Lane, from the new 
development just south of the A40 overbridge. This is a traffic safety measure associated 
with the new development. In light of this, please find the following consultation documents 
attached: 
 

 Public Notice,  
 Statement of Reasons, 
 Consultation Plans, 
 Draft Traffic Regulation Orders. 

 
The proposed Traffic Regulation Order is scheduled to be advertised in the Witney Gazette 
today; Wednesday 27 November 2019. Details are also available to view on the Councils 
consultation pages at the address below: 
 
https://consultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk/consult.ti/Witney30mphNRT/consultationHome 
 
As stated on the notice, any objections or other representations on the proposal should be 
submitted by Friday 31 December 2019. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Jane 
 
Jane Clark   
Officer (Traffic & Road Safety)  
Area Operations Hub 
Communities|Oxfordshire County Council |County Hall|New Road|Oxford|OX1 1ND 
 

https://consultations.oxfordshire.gov.uk/consult.ti/Witney30mphNRT/consultationHome

